Recent activities
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IPCC'’s recent activities from October 2015 to March 2016
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10 OCT

BEZefHE+HH (BBEe®H) - WEBTH A media briefing was held to release the seventeenth issue of the IPCC
BMhe N BEIAANES - Xhes g  SfHEx  Newsletter. During the briefing, Mr Larry Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman)

SEASIMEE (TENRAT - [EE SR and Mr Daniel Mui (Deputy Secretary-General, Operations) presented
Eg;t im%% . ;%2&3;%2;%{?%;% highlights of the IPCC’s latest publicity initiatives. The newsletter included
== = ?ﬂé R A ﬁkzi E D:f = 1 1’;/_\ the IPCC’s work update on the Occupy Movement; an interview with Mr
OB TIRER EETRERFEREES Arthur Luk Yee-shun, SC, (Chairman of the Special Task Force under

WEVFE R TIE/ NEEFEREE R AREMAB  the Serious Complaints Committee), and Mr Ricky Chu, (Secretary-
BWERGE  TEEREEZE@LZEHEHZt General); and a special feature on the IPCC’s observation of the 1 July
— PTG o AN - MGERRE M E R SE4RsE g procession. Mr Daniel Mui then illustrated how the IPCC reviewed a
— SRR T SR TR O ) A AR A BT TR BT complaint case concerning the Police’s action in repeatedly extending
ﬁ%ﬁi{%ﬁ%ﬁ”ﬂ&%ﬁ{% X bail without sufficient evidence to charge the complainant.
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Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-General) was invited by the Liaison
Office of the Central People’s Government to join a delegation
to Guangxi. He exchanged views with other participants and
introduced the role and functions of the IPCC, as well as the
police complaints system in Hong Kong.
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118 Nov
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Mr Peter Yan King-shun (first row, first from right) and Secretary staff were
invited to attend the Hong Kong statutory bodies seminar in Shenzhen,
where they exchanged views with other representatives on the topic
“Modern Governance of China”.

Mr Larry Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman), Mr Lawrence Ma Yan-kwok, Ms Noeline
Lau Yuk-kuen, Ms Sandy Wong Hang-yee, Dr Eric Cheng Kam-chung, Mr
Richard Ho Kam-wing, Mr Herman Hui Chung-shing and Ir Edgar Kwan Chi-ping
met with representatives of the SPA to listen to their opinions on the impartiality
of the IPCC, and their thoughts on the trend of complaints against the Police.
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Mr Larry Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman), Mr Simon Ip Shing-
hing, Ms Sandy Wong Hang-yee and Ir Edgar Kwan Chi-ping
met with representatives of the OIA to listen to their opinions
on the impartiality of the IPCC and the mechanism of the IPCC
interviews.
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Mr Larry Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman) was invited to attend the Kowloon
West Regional Committee on Complaints Prevention meeting. CAPO officers
reported that the Region showed a decreasing trend in complaints. Mr Larry
Kwok noted the Region’s efforts in complaint prevention and the effectiveness
of the Expression of Dissatisfaction Mechanism.
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On behalf of the IPCC, Hon Chan Kin-por (Vice-Chairman)
submitted the IPCC Report 2014/15 to the Legislative
Council. Mr Larry Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman) and Mr
Ricky Chu (Secretary-General) hosted a media briefing
and luncheon to launch the report to the press. Ms
Noeline Lau Yuk-kuen, Hon Kenneth Leung Kai-cheong,
Ms Sandy Wong Hang-yee, Dr Eugene Chan Kin-keung,
Ir Dr Vincent Simon Ho, Miss Lisa Lau Man-man and Prof
Alfred Chan Cheung-ming were also present and had
lunch with reporters.
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In order to increase DFCC Members’ awareness of the role of the IPCC, Mr Edwin Cheng Shing-lung (Chairman of the Publicity
and Survey Committee) and Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-General) attended the Wong Tai Sin DFCC Meeting. They explained the
structure and functions of the IPCC, and the operation of two-tier police complaints system.
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At a joint meeting between the IPCC and CAPO, the Police introduced the
implementation and effectiveness of their “Emotional Fitness Training” programme,
and reported the number of complaints they had received in relation to the Occupy
Movement, and progress with complaints investigations. The two parties proceeded
to discuss matters related to these topics.
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Hon Kenneth Leung Kai-cheong and
Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-General) met
with representatives from the Singapore
Management University’s School of Law

and introduced the history, role and work
of the IPCC.
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Dr Eric Cheng Kam-chung and Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-General) attended the
Tuen Mun DFCC meeting. They introduced the work and functions of the IPCC,
and explained the impartiality of the IPCC and the procedures for reviewing
complaint cases.
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Mr Larry Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman), Hon Tony Tse Wai-chuen (Vice-Chairman), Mr Lawrence
Ma Yan-kwok, Ms Sandy Wong Hang-yee, Dr Eugene Chan Kin-keung, Ir Prof Vincent Ho,
Miss Lisa Lau Man-man, Prof Alfred Chan Cheung-ming, Dr Eric Cheng Kam-chung, Mr
Richard Ho Kam-wing and Mr Herman Hui Chung-shing visited Border District and Sheung
Shui Division. Representatives from the Lok Ma Chau and Sheung Shui Divisions explained
the situation regarding “General Merchandise Operators” (also known as “parallel traders”)
activities in the two districts.  Council Members took this opportunity to talk with frontline
officers to understand the difficulties they face in dealing with these activities. Members then
transited to the Lok Ma Chau Spur Line Border Control Point, Sheung Shui train station and
Shek Wu Hui to conduct on-site observations there. The observations helped them better
understand the actual situation regarding “General Merchandise Operator” activities.
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Miss Lisa Lau Man-man (Chairman of the Publicity and Survey
Committeg) and Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-General) attended the
Central and Western DFCC meeting. They introduced the history and
work of the IPCC, and explained the classification of investigation
results of complaint cases.
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Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-General) was invited by the Department
of Journalism and Communication of Hong Kong Shue Yan
University to attend their weekly assembly, and introduced the
history and functions of the IPCC. He was then interviewed by
the “Shue Yan Media Lab”, to discuss the role and credibility
of the IPCC.
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Mr Adrian Yip Chun-to, Dr Eric Cheng Kam-
chung and Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-General)
attended the Sham Shui Po DFCC meeting.
They introduced the work and functions of
the IPCC, and explained the standard that
Members apply when reviewing complaint
cases.
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The IPCC organised a seminar and luncheon for its Observers on 29 January. Mr
Larry Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman) introduced the functions of the IPCC and
the role of Observers. Dr Carol Ma Hok-ka and Ir Prof Vincent Ho shared
their experiences of being Observers, and the survey results of the Observers
Scheme. Dr Cheng Kam-chung, Mr Richard Ho Kam-wing, Mr Herman Hui
Chung-shing, Miss Lisa Lau Man-man, Ms Sandy Wong Hang-yee, Ms Ann
So Lai-chun, Mr Barry Chin Chi-yung and Mr José-Antonio Maurellet also
attended and exchanged views with the Observers during lunch.

3A MAR

EEREE L NABRWERLEACERERFTEZES
MR NMALERNBENTE  YTAZEERRAEL
BRFERGEHEE -

Dr Eric Cheng Kam-chung and Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-
General) attended the Yau Tsim Mong DFCC meeting. They

introduced the functions and work of the IPCC, and explained
the operation of two-tier police complaints system.
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Dr Eric Cheng Kam-chung and Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-
General) attended the Sha Tin DFCC meeting. They

introduced the history and work of the IPCC, and shared
several prominent complaint cases.
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